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Tuesday 10th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ carers, 

We hope this letter finds you well. We wanted to inform you of the upcoming school 

photograph day, which will take place on Tuesday 17th October. This is an exciting opportunity 

for all our students to have their individual photograph taken and, if applicable, to have a photo 

with their siblings who also attend Perry Hall. 

We kindly request that children attend in full school uniform even if it is their PE day. Students 

can bring in their PE kit to change into. 

These photographs will provide a lasting memory for both you and your child and offer a 

valuable way to look back on their time here at Perry Hall. If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact us. 

We look forward to seeing all our students dressed in full school uniform for this special 

occasion. 

 

Warmest regards, 

Perry Hall Primary School 
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